From: Marilyn Clements [marilyn.clements@sckans.edu]

Sent: Monday, September 22, 2008 3:55 PM

To: xxxxxx

Subject: SC Professional Studies Annual Notification

Dear xxxx:

Southwestern College is required by law to notify you annually of important information about the College.  Please review this information.  The following areas are covered at http://www.sckans.edu/about/helpful-forms-and-links/
· Emergency Plan

· Information Security Plan

· Student Rights to Privacy
· Equity in Athletics

· Graduation Rates

· Drug and Alcohol Prevention

Information about Financial Aid can be found at the following link.

http://www.sckans.edu/student-life/financial-aid/
Catalogs are posted with the Office of the Registrar.


" 

http://www.sckans.edu/student-services/registrars-office/course-catalogs/


 

A report on Campus Safety and Security is found at the link below.

http://www.sckans.edu/student-services/student-life-office/safety--security/
FERPA, the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act, information is found on the Registrar’s Web site.  


" 

http://www.sckans.edu/student-services/registrars-office/ferpa-info--forms/ 



All of this information is also available by mail.  Please make your request in writing to:

Nikki Thiel

Campus College Services

Southwestern College

100 College St.
Winfield, KS 67156

or to

Valerie Hurtado

Professional Studies Learner Services

Southwestern College 

2040 S. Rock Rd.

Wichita, KS  67207

Marilyn Clements

Southwestern College Professional Studies

Coordinator of Information and Instructional Technology

marilyn.clements@sckans.edu

1-888-684-5335 ext 121

